
Results Day and Appeal Information 2025 

 

Results Day for with take place on Thursday 21st August 2025 

Results can be collected between 10am and 12pm from the Main Hall, 

parents are welcome and a photobooth will be available free of charge 

for you to capture the day with friends and family. 

If you are unable to collect your results you can request one of the 

following 

• nominate an adult to come and collect them on your behalf, they 

will need to bring proof of identity with them. 

• have them emailed to you, please note this option will not 

guarantee you receiving them between 10am and 12pm. 

• have them posted to you; the posting will take place on results 

day to comply with JCQ regulations, you will not receive them on 

Thursday 21st August 2025 

For any of the above three options, you can make your request to 

mtsexams@middtech.com  

 

Remarks and Appeals Policy 

Deadline for the above is 25th September 2025. 

The policy can be found on our website and in the Middleton Technology 

School GCSE booklet (being sent on 31st March 2025) 
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